Statement of Reasons
Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) contributions have been made available to propose a new zebra crossing on Church End Lane, north east of its junction with Neath Gardens. 
Should a pedestrian crossing be approved for installation at this location, then the existing ‘School Keep Clear’ markings will need to be moved. 
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